
Snving and Preserving Arts and Cultural Environments
1804 North Van Ness Los Angeles, California 90028

Telephone: 213/463-1629

S P A C E S

April 10, 1986

Mrs. Velrna R. Bigelow, Secretary
The Kaleva Historical Society, Inc.
Kaleva, Ml 49645

Dear Mrs. Bigslow:

Thank you so much for the information you sent. We're delighted with it,
and also delighted to hear that you are in the process of applying for
National Register status. Please keep us informed of your progress in this
regard, and if we can be of any help to you, do not hesitate to call upon us.

As you develop other printed materials, and as newspaper articles appear,
we would appreciate it very much if you would send us copies of materials
for our file on the Kaleva Historical Museum. Again, thank you for your
help.

Sincerely,

E l a i n e W i n t m a n
A s s i s t a n t D i r e c t o r

Seymour Rosen
D i r e c t o r
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